
Minutes 2/24/2014 

 

 - GUI programming has switched from Visual Basic to Visual C++ 

 -More familiar syntax 

 - less of a learning curve for programmers  

 - Suggestion of Dr. Frank 

 

-Housing has been sent to GMF industries and POPs painting for mods and painting. 

 

-Lost contact with Robert Potts for a week, re established communication 

 - Parts are supposivly ordered 

 -Recieved programming software for PLC RS Logix500 

 -Team met with Dr. SHih to discuss course of action after lost communication  

 - Dr.Shih contacted Potts and got parts oredered for us. 

 

 

- Misc parts are going to be ordered, wires clips, screws, etc. 


